
Town of Milton            Planning Board   
424 White Mtn Highway             PO Box 310 
Milton NH, 03851              (p)603-652-4501  
    (f)603-652-4120 

 
Public Hearing  

Tuesday August 17th, 2021 
6:30PM 

 
Notice is hereby given in accordance with RSA 676:4 & 675:7 that the Milton Planning 

Board will hold a public hearing for a boundary line adjustment for Judith Gilman and Susan 
Liberi at 240 Hare Road (Map 35 Lots 35 and 35-1) on Tuesday August 17, 2021, at 6:30PM. 
The meeting will be held at the Milton Town Hall during a regular meeting of the Board.  

 
Judith Gilman and Susan Liberi, (Owners of Map 35 Lot 35) are requesting a transfer of 

7 acres of land to Map 35 Lot 35-1.  
 
Should a decision not be reached at the public hearing, this application will stay on the 

Planning Board agenda until such time as it is either approved or disapproved. 
 
If you have any questions about the application please reach out to the Landuse Clerk or 

visit https://www.miltonnh-us.com/planning-board/pages/applications-under-review-planning-board . 
 

 

https://www.miltonnh-us.com/planning-board/pages/applications-under-review-planning-board


Town of Milton            Planning Board   
424 White Mtn Highway             PO Box 310 
Milton NH, 03851              (p)603-652-4501  
    (f)603-652-4120 

 
Public Hearing  

Tuesday August 17th, 2021 
7:00PM 

 
Notice is hereby given in accordance with RSA 676:4 & 675:7 that the Milton Planning 

Board will hold a public hearing for an Amended Site Plan Application for Shortridge Re 
Holdings LLC at 619 Governors Road (Map 25, Lot 2) on Tuesday August 17th at 7:00PM. The 
meeting will be held at the Milton Town Hall during a regular meeting of the Board. 

 
Shortridge Academy is asking for approval from the board to alter their existing site plan 

application to approve an expansion on an current facility to include an additional 32 bed student 
dormitory and new student union building. 

 
Should a decision not be reached at the public hearing, this application will stay on the 

Planning Board agenda until such time as it is either approved or disapproved. 
 
If you have any questions about the application please reach out to the Landuse Clerk or 

visit https://www.miltonnh-us.com/planning-board/pages/applications-under-review-planning-board . 
 

 

https://www.miltonnh-us.com/planning-board/pages/applications-under-review-planning-board

